Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked for:
1. The number of Female Genital Mutilation Protection Orders the local authority have attempted to secure since the law came into effect on 17 July 2015 and on what dates they were requested.
None.

2. The number of Female Genital Mutilation Protection Orders the local authority have successfully secured since the law came into effect on 17 July 2015 and on what dates they were secured.
None.

3. The numbers and ages of the girls who were made subject of the Female Genital Mutilation Protection Orders and their location in the local authority area.


Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


